
All Toorak Primary School 
students and their families 

are invited to bring a 
picnic, join in fun activities 

and meet up with new 
friends and old at the start 

of the new school year. 

There will be a range of fun 
activities for the kids to 

enjoy. 

This is an alcohol free event. 

Thursday  
Feb 16th 2017

5-7pm

2017 Welcome Picnic


